
HCARES MEETING NOTES 01/08/2000 
 
• Eric Eilers (K9ZX) opened the meeting at 10:38 AM at the Ritron. 
• The food drive before Christmas went well. 
• The Club voted to donate $ 50 to the ARRL. 
• The Club voted to give a $50 donation to NewsLine.  The club also decided to take a more active 

interest in getting NewsLine on the net. Paul Dobosz, K8PD, and Eric Eilers, K9ZX, will work on 
trying to get this running again. 

• Paul Dobosz, K8PD, discussed the status of the QSL Card.  He still needs an acceptable picture. 
• So far the topic for next month is High Definition TV, but it is not confirmed. 
• There will be a HCARES Board meeting on February 2nd in Noblesville.  Final arrangements will be 

made. 
• Weather Spotters Training will be on March 4th at the Noblesville Police Station (EOC) at 9:30.  The 

HCARES meeting will be there but start at 8:30 AM. 
• Meeting adjourned at 11:12 AM. 
• A tour of Ritron followed with a tune-up session. 
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